
Special Belmont Terrace Water Board Meeting     October 28, 2024 
 Draft 
 
Board Members in attendance: Jean Tillinghast, Suzanne Llamado, Jon Hallengren, and Sandy Pete 
Absent:  Laura Hormel 
Others in attendance:  Bruce Petersilge  
The meeting was held on Zoom.  It was called to order at 6:04 p.m. 
 
This meeting is to review and approved quote from C Below for mapping our water system. 
 
The board reviewed the quote.   
 
Sandy had question about the data and could it be ported to Diamond Maps or any other system we would want 
to use. 
 
Bruce had questions the crew’s travel time.   
 
Quote was for $18,000.00  for the actual field work and $7,915.00 to create the mapping. 
 
It was moved and approved that BTMWC accept the quote and move forward. 
 
Adjournment was at 6:20 pm 


